

Telford Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs S.A. Oustayiannis

Kelvin Road Lillington LEAMINGTON SPA CV32 7TE

Telephone: (01926) 425544 E.Mail: admin2326@welearn365.com

www.telfordinfant.co.uk

1st July 2021

Dear Parents,

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT TAPESTRY ACCOUNTS

Current Year 2 children

Year 2 tapestry accounts will **close on 21st July**. Your child's report will be available via tapestry on **Thursday 15th July at 4pm**. Please ensure you download this from tapestry before your account closes.

Current Year 1 children

Year 1 tapestry accounts will **remain live** throughout the summer as the children transition into year 2. Your child's report will be available via tapestry on **Thursday 15th July at 4pm.** The only change you will see is their new teacher posting and commenting on posts from the beginning of September. The children will also be set one optional piece of summer home learning to be completed on tapestry. When the children are in year 2 tapestry will be used to set and respond to home learning and to record reading as it is currently in year 1.

Current reception children

Reception tapestry accounts will **close on 21**st **July**. Your child's report will be available via tapestry on **Thursday 15**th **July at 4pm**. Your child's learning journal (a record of their learning from the year) will be available for you to download from **Wednesday 7**th **July**. Please ensure you download these and any other resources your class teacher may have provided you with from tapestry before your account closes. You will then be set up with a new KS1 tapestry account – you will receive an activation email from tapestry w/c 30th August using the same email address that was provided for your reception account. Year 1 staff will be setting one optional piece of summer home learning for current reception children via email – once your new KS1 tapestry account is activated you can post your child's summer home learning for their new teacher to see. When your child is in year 1 tapestry will be used to set and respond to home learning and to record reading. It will not be used to record your child's general classroom learning, as children use exercise books to record their learning in year 1.

Kind Regards

Louise Roberts
Deputy Headteacher















